
October 28, 1955
Post-script to Memoranda on Fred I. Kent

Today I talked with Dorothy Warden at Ingalls and Snyder about the

disposition of Mr. Kent1s books. She said that after the Princeton Librnry had

taken what they wanted, the rest were given to the library of New York University,

New York University also received scattered papers which were duplicates of

some which went to Princeton. N.5T.U. received only papers which had duplicates,

as the entire paper collection went to Princeton,

I# Burstein
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